
While designed for nurses in critical, progressive, acute and emergency care who are  
planning to take the CCRN or PCCN exams, this course is also beneficial as an update for nurses  
in critical, intermediate or telemetry care and for nurses seeking continuing education credit hours.

Wednesday, June 2
8 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Thursday, June 3
8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Course Fee
$25 – DCH Employees	 $125 – Non-DCH Employees

Course fee includes review materials and light refreshments. Space is 
limited. Advance registration is required. Nicole Kupchik, MN, RN, CCNS, CCRN, PCCN-CMC, 

Critical Care Nurse Specialist, has been a critical  
care nurse for over 20 years and has been teaching  
the CCRN and PCCN Certification Review Course 
for more than 10 years, helping thousands of 
nurses achieve certification. To learn more: 


